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I strongly oppose rank choice voting as it is a confusing method of voting, does not 

entice more participants and the end result is confusing and unsettling as to the trust 

in the outcome.  We need simple straight forward ballots that are secure, elections 

held with integrity, no sense of anyone being able to manipulate the results.  This 

rank choice voting does not foster trust, increases confusion.  I have friends in states 

that use this, they do not like it at all. 
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